
Strategic Data Project 
Fellowship Info Session
With Harvard University

The Neag School invites graduate students to learn  
more about the Strategic Data Project Fellowship 
through Harvard University’s Center for Education Policy 
Research. For two years, Fellows work for a school  
system or education organization, participate in high- 
impact professional development with Harvard-affiliated 
faculty, and use their talent to improve the lives of  
students. Neag School and SDP Fellow alum Jeremy  
Landa will share his experience during the info session.

Thursday, Oct. 17 at 2-3 p.m.

Virtual

REGISTER:
s.uconn.edu/SDP

https://uconn.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9LxJv75O1Mwnnam

